
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

18 September 2018 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 

 
 

 

 

Every Resident of Evergreen deserves to pursue enjoyable pastimes that make him or her laugh, 
loose track of time, or feel like a kid at heart.  Many of the best activities cost very little and fill this 
brief. 
 
We have put together and designed a package for the village to enjoy playing Bingo.  Come and 
join us for a fun afternoon on 
 
 

Friday, 21 September 2018 at 2.30 PM in the Lifestyle Centre 
 

 
The cost will be R20 for the full session and all proceeds go towards prizes.  Obviously, 
the more people that take part, the higher the pay-out. 
 
Please bring your own drinks and snacks if you wish.   
 
Hope to see you there!  Remember the more the merrier and the higher the purse! 
 
 
Heather Morgan (Unit 69) 
Part of the ResCom Activities Entertainment Team  
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BINGO AFTERNOON 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


